News

Release

RICHARD J. HUGHES JUSTICE COMPLEX - P.O. BOX 037 - TRENTON, NJ 08625-0984

For immediate release: June 25, 2020

ACJC Statement — In the Matter of Marcia Silva,
Judge of the Superior Court

The Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct has released a majority statement
and a dissenting statement concerning Marcia Silva, Judge of the Superior Court.
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